Ms. Tomika Lynce Williamson County Auditor's Office Historic County Courthouse 710 Main Street, Ste. 301 Georgetown, TX 78626



March 3, 2021

Re: FY 2021 Transportation Corridor Budgets

Dear Ms. Lynce,

Based on Commissioners Court action to fund the Flood Infrastructure Fund Grant on September 22, 2020 with \$850,000.00 from CIP and LTP it has now become necessary to modify the FY2021 Transportation Corridor Budgets. Please find below a budget allocation transfer to fund this grant.

 Move \$850,000.00 from P457 LTP Right-of-Way (ROW) to a new P# (P583) for TWDB Flood Infrastructure Fund (FIF) Grant match

If you have any questions, please let me know.

Thank you.

Michael J. Weaver

Cc: Pam Navarrette, Williamson County Auditor's Office
Robert B. Daigh, P.E., Williamson County Senior Director of Infrastructure
J. Terron Evertson, P.E., Williamson County Engineer
Charlie Crossfield, Sheets & Crossfield, LP
Christen Eschberger, P.E., HNTB
Kate Wilder, P.E., HNTB
Marie Walters, HNTB